
15th November 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been counting natural objects to 5 and investigating the crunchy autumn 
leaves.  We have also been mixing and stirring to make delicious cakes! 

 
 
 
 

Autumn 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Aaagh Spider!’. 

 
 
 

Maths 
We will be using measuring worms to measure 
objects around the nursery.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

We give out reading books each day to the              
children.  
 
Please remember to return your child’s                
reading book each day so they can choose a 
new book.  

Understanding of the World 
We will be learning which objects float and 
sink. We will be putting them into the water to 
see what happens. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘Reindeer Pokey’ 
to the tune of Hokey Pokey.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making reindeer head bands using 
our hand prints and cutting leaves.  


